
SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER E1
Dear Families, 

Welcome back for an exciting new school year! We will start the school year by getting 
to know each other and welcoming quite a few new students! We will continue to stay 
as socially distanced as possible in our day to day activities, with as much time to enjoy 
the outdoor environment as possible. We will be reviewing the topics we finished out last 
year with, and quickly diving into new and exciting materials.  

Ms. Anne will continue to provide her knowledge and experience as our reading spe-
cialist with both Elementary 1 classrooms. We will also soon be welcoming a new as-
sistant to our elementary team, Ms. Abigail.  

1. Drop-off will continue to be through the elementary side gate (while weather 
permits)- 8:15-8:30. Parents may walk their child down to their classroom.


2. While masks are optional, it is highly recommended that students still wear them as the 
spread of germs, specifically COVID, is still a major concern. Our goal is to keep 
everyone healthy and it’s a great opportunity for us to be conscientious community 
members, especially while we are in close proximity indoors.


3. Please make sure your child brings indoor shoes.

4. We cannot share food among students (any birthday snacks must be individually 

wrapped from the store).

5. Recess times will be as follows: room 7-11:30, room 8-12:30, and room 9- 1:00, class-

rooms will not be combining.


Please email with any further questions! 
maddie@montessoriacademyidaho.com or aryn@montessoriacademyidaho.com 

Room 8	 	 	 	 	 Room 7

-Jacob Kuklish 	 -Cory Johnson	 -Maverick Guerrero	 -Tai Iupati

-Emma Hamling	 -Sienna Hermsen	 -BettyLynne Glaskox

-Kennedy Karl		 -Beckett Hemphill	 -Olivia Duran

-Enzo Lawler	 	 -Ivan Lawler	 	 -Tomas Melchor	 

-Mason Boyd     	 	 	 	 -Everett Diemer


IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS 
(For more information see school wide newsletter)

Mon., Aug. 30th	 First Day of School

Mon., Sept. 6th	 Labor Day: No School

Wed., Sept. 15th	 Class Picture Day

Tues., Sept. 21st	 Virtual Back to School @ 5:30pm- Room 7 & 8

Wed., Sept. 22nd 	 Zoo Boise PTO Fundraiser
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Welcome incoming elementary students!

mailto:maddie@montessoriacademyidaho.com
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